
OREGON PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
(INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE)

DATE: March 27, 2019

^TO: File through Bryan Cohway and Bruce Hellebu^

FROM: Malia Brock M.^

SUBJECT: Acknowledgement of Pelican Bay Heights Water System, LLC.'s
Compliance Filing in accordance to Order No.18-122, Docket No. UP 356.

BACKGROUND

Pelican Bay Heights Water System, LLC. (Pelican Bay) has completed its annexation of
the Pelican Bay water system into the Harbor Water District, P.U.D. (Harbor Water).

In accordance to Condition No. 2 of Order No. 18-122, in Docket No. UP 356, Pelican
Bay has notified the Commission of the completion of the annexation by filing a copy of
Harbor Water's meeting minutes voting for approval of the annexation agreement. No
substantive changes were mentioned in the meeting minutes in accordance to
Condition No. 1 of Order No. 18-122.

Conclusions

Staff has investigated the filing and finds that all conditions in Order No. 18-122,
Docket No. UP 356 are met. As the Commission does not regulate P.U.D's, this
annexation removes Commission regulation from Pelican Bay. Pelican Bay's plant
assets and customers have been successfully transferred to Harbor Water. With the
completion of this transfer, Pelican Bay no longer exists and has been removed from
Commission records.

Staff recommends a letter of acknowledgement be sent to acknowledge the completion
of the annexation to Harbor Water and to advise that as all conditions of
Order No. 18-122 have been satisfied, the Commission removes regulation.
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